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CO-CHAIR SADDLER asked whether the board members are required to be Alaska residents.

MS. DELBRIDGE replied there is no requirement that they be Alaska residents. The sponsors anticipate
that some will be, but not all, and that the governor should have some leeway in his appointments so he
is able to find people with the greatest expertise to advance this project forward.



